
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-135 

 

Subject: Report from Treasurer/Administrator 

Agenda Date: October 29, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the Treasurer/Administrator’s report dated October 29, 2020. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
ROMA 
The annual ROMA conference is being hosted virtually on January 25 and 26, 2021.  Registration is now 
open with the cost being $400 between now and the end of 2020.  Registrations received in 2021 (cut off 
is January 22nd) will cost $450. 
 
By reports, the AMO platform for the virtual conference held this past August was good (perhaps others 
can speak to this as I did not attend).  As AMO would be the hosting organization for ROMA the 
experience should be similar. 
 
Training 
Sabrina Pandolfo has completed the required Community Emergency Management Coordinator (CEMC) 
program.  There is a by-law later in this meeting to appoint her as the alternate CEMC.  This will allow 
Chief Sanderson the ability to pull back from emergency management. 
 
Administrative Staff have completed their certification (or recertification as the case may be) for First Ait. 
 
Many of the training sessions that are normally attended by Staff have moved to a virtual environment 
this year.  We did present at a forum hosted by the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing and attempt 
to make as many of the other training sessions as practical. 
 
Halloween 
Staff, working with the Recreation Committee, have worked hard to create a different Halloween 
experience in light of the ongoing pandemic.  Pumpkins and carving kits were handed out to families and 
treat bags were compiled.  Many thanks to Staff and the generosity of our Community to make this event 
possible. 
 
COVID reporting 
Further to the report from last meeting, the Province has yet to develop a template for reporting of Phase 
1 costs.  Once this template has been received we will amend our report to the required standard. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


